
Dear Dr. Rozbruch,

Now that I have healed to a point were I can go on extended walks, I walk everywhere, as much 
as possible. I am happier because I can be more active and more productive. I have been able to 
realize my dreams of taking long tours of the museums and CentraI Park with my daughter, 
Isabela. Recently, we have gone hiking and even ice-skating! Words can't explain how grateful I 
am to be able to do these things and share these experiences with my family. You have changed 
my life completely and I will be eternally thankful.

Sincerely,
David P.


